
06.11.2020 Thirsk Community Primary School 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the autumn term. I hope everyone had an enjoyable half-term 
break.  

Covid up-date 

Thank you to everyone for wearing masks to drop children off at the beginning of the day and again at 
the end of the day for collection. This is greatly appreciated and hopefully helps to keep everyone safer. 
Can I also remind everyone to try to avoid gathering around the school gates at the beginning and end 
of the day. I am aware that the area by the community centre at the end of the day can be really busy. 
Finally on this note if your children walk to and from school by themselves ,they too must follow the 
rules and line up in the correct place. 

Packed Lunches and Snacks 

Please can I continue to stress that products containing nuts must not be brought in to school. We have 
a number of pupils with severe nut allergies –please be very vigilant with what your child brings in to 
school. 

Children in Need 

Next Friday is Children in Need. We are planning to do a wear spots day. Can children come to school 
wearing spots and bring a small donation. 

 

Over the next couple of  weeks we are going to be planning what we will be doing to celebrate      
Christmas. We hope to be able to do some virtual events, these are likely to be recorded, to bring a bit 
of Christmas home. 

   

  Attendance 

Class % attendance this week 

(all pupils) 

RW 98 

1B 97 

2L 97 

3B  98 

4TA 93 

5C 94 

5H 93 

6G 95 

Total 96 
  

 



Dates For Your Diary 

 November 

  

9th-15th       5 to Thrive Children in Need Week—Dress up in Spots on Friday 13th 

16th                                     Odd Socks Day—anti bullying 

16-20            Enrichment Wk.      Arts/Music 

26th                            Individual School Photographs 

November 16th—20th 2020 Arts & Music Enrichment Week 

Monday              Youth Dance & Theatre                       PTA Film Night 

Tuesday               Youth Dance & Theatre 

Wednesday          Science with Colours   

Thursday             Virtual Art Gallery 

Friday                 African Drumming workshop 

RBL Poppy Collection 

Sadly this year because of Covid restrictions we are unable to sell and distribute        

Poppies. This year we have uploaded a picture onto our website that the children can 

print off and colour in at home if they wish to do so. We will still do a collection—

children can bring money into class or you are able to contribute online via Parent pay.         

Thank You 

5 To Thrive Children in Need Week 

All week the children will be taking part in different activities within their class, on    

Friday 13th we are asking the children to dress in spots and bring donations for Children 

in Need 



Bags 2 School 

Well done everyone and 

thank you ! We received 

a massive amount of 

clothes in fact 170kg—

raising £51.00. Thank 

You 

PTA Pumpkin Carving          

Competition 

Well Done to Oscar in 1B for his 

winning entry, he won a gift   

voucher for White Rose Books 

4AT have been doing  some amazing work on 

Ancient Eygpt  


